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Categories:                                             **FOR M3**
 
I have lived in Church Street Amesbury for 8 years and am well aware of the effects on Town Centre
residents and businesses, primarily due to an�-social behaviour from some customers of the previous
Licencee of The New Inn. 
 
That said, in a Town Centre like Amesbury, some late night noise is to be expected and thus tolerated.
I also believe that with good management processes and appropriate interven�ons in place, the New
Inn can be the type of Licenced Establishment that Amesbury needs.
 
I therefore fully support the applica�on by Mr Ashley Brindley to become the new Licencee of The
New Inn. Mr Brindley is a Town Councillor and his robust management of The Kings Arms has resulted
in none of the an�-social behaviour problems associated with previous managers of The New Inn.
 
Yours sincerely

Church Street, Amesbury
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